

July 13, 2020

Vic La Rosa

Re: Thank you for your support of the Long Beach Community during the Coronavirus Pandemic

Dear Vic,

Thank you for your contributions to the Long Beach community by serving on the Restart Long Beach Economic Recovery Advisory Group. Restarting our city's economy in a safe way is so important as we navigate unprecedented circumstances.

The broad range of expertise in sectors and industries you and other members of Restart Long Beach provided gave City leadership a more complete picture of what to consider as we continue to reopen the Long Beach economy. Additionally, the Group's recommendations helped inform our advocacy as we work with State of California leadership on policies and funding in response to the COVID-19 pandemic.

We are still living and working through an unprecedented time. It's a health crisis and an economic crisis that will impact our city for years ahead. The weeks and months ahead will be challenging as we navigate a return to a full capacity. However, when people like you give your time, energy, and knowledge of the economy to help our community, I know we will get through this together.

Stay healthy, take care of your loved ones, and thank you for keeping Long Beach strong during this time.

Sincerely

Mayor Robert Garcia City of Long Beach